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3 ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT - REGRADING OF POSTS (AN464-2005) 
 
Reference is made to the meeting of the Recess Sub Committee of 11th July, 2005 when 
Report No 437-2005, Economic Development Department - Review of Establishment, was approved, 
establishing two posts of Property Services Officer, graded AP5, £23,739 - £25,857. 
 
Following an unsuccessful attempt to fill these posts, the Director of Economic Development and the 
Assistant Chief Executive (Management) have reviewed the duties and responsibilities and have 
concluded that these posts should be regraded in order to attract the calibre of applicant required. 
 
Accordingly, the Committee’s approval is sought to regrade these posts to AP5/PO4, £23,739 - 
£28,632. 
 
The additional cost of this proposal would be £6,940, inclusive of employer's costs, in a full financial 
year.  This would be contained within the department's Revenue Budget. 
 
The Committee's approval is requested. 
 
 


